
  
From: Peter Cutruzzola < >  
Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2024 5:04 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]2776 Embleton Road - Application No. A-2024-0065 
Importance: High 
  
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 
  
My name is Peter and I am a landowner and resident at 2734 Embleton Road.  I would like to formally 
protest Application A-2024-0065 regarding 2776 Embleton.  There are a number of houses in the area 
and the proposed use as described in the Application for Minor Variance would further depreciate the 
values of the surrounding properties including my own.  I plan to attend the council meeting on Tuesday 
to challenge this Application. 
  
Also this Public Notice was only received in today’s mail, as a result I was not able to get this letter to 
you earlier.  Notices such as this should be sent out earlier to guarantee local residents and landowners 
a proper chance to reply. 
  
Regards; 
  
Peter Cutruzzola, P.Eng. 
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Peter Cutruzzola  
2734 Embleton Road  
Brampton, Ontario L6X 0E2 
 


